THE COMMUNITY NEWS



Important Reminders This Fall Season

Fall is here, and so is the fresh smell of pumpkin, the hint of crisp, cold air, darker nights, and wetter paveways. We care about you and your loved ones, and want to pass along these friendly reminders:

- Please report immediately if the community lights are out. This includes the lights outside of your apartment, hallway, stairway, parking areas, or along the pathways to your apartment.
- Be careful of sitting puddles and report any leaks you see in the common areas of the community. With the weather being much colder during this season, these areas can become quite slippery.
- Candles and fireplaces can create a nice warm glow, but they can also cause fire. Never leave a candle or your fireplace burning unattended.

- If you're planning to host dinner this Thanksgiving, make sure to test your appliances before that day. That way, you can put in a maintenance request early, if needed.
- Make sure to not put anything larger than a pea down your garbage disposal (i.e. carrot, eggshells, potatoes, etc.). They can cause clogs and damage your disposal.
- If you have pets, keep them tagged with your updated information and secure in your home. As the nights are darker, cars won't be able to see them as well and we would rather prevent accidents when possible!

OFFICE HOURS

All Management Offices will be closed:

Thanksgiving (11/28/19)

CELEBRATING 20 YEARS!!!

We're so excited to share with you that we've just hit our 20-year mark...20 years of providing our valued residents with comfort and stylish living and exceptional service. Your lifestyle is our commitment. Here's to another 20 years!



Love Where You Live? Share the News and Get Rewarded!

Did you know about our RESIDENT REFERRAL PROGRAM? If you refer your friends, relatives, coworkers (basically everyone you know) to your wonderful community and they decide to rent an apartment on a 12-month lease, we'll reward you with a referral bonus! We're sure that it will come handy this holiday season. Contact your Management Office for more information. HAPPY REFERRING!



Tips to Keep Your Halloween a Treat

Halloween is a fun time to dress up and fill your tummies with candy, cakes and cookies without any guilt. Make sure that you follow the tips below to keep your Halloween more of a treat than a trick:

- Consider alternatives to carving pumpkins. Decorate with markers, glitter, colored paper, or glue instead.
- Instead of using candles for your jack-o-lanterns, use flashlights, glowsticks or battery-operated candles instead.
- When choosing a costume:
 - Instead of sight-obstructing masks, consider using makeup.
 - Go for light instead of dark costumes. But if you must go with dark, consider adding reflectives, especialy for children.
 - Avoid costumes that can cause tripping and props with points like knives and swords ... all of which may be safety hazards!

- Go in groups There's always safety in numbers!
- If you have kids, consider pinning a note inside their costumes with your address and telephone number in case you get separated when you're out trick-or-treating.
- Walk on the sidewalks, only approach apartments with the lights on, never go inside for a treat (stay on the front steps) and wear a whistle just in case.
- Sort through your candy lot and inspect carefully, not only for hazardous items that may be inside, but also for allergy issues, like peanuts.

Happy Halloween!

A Yummy Twist for a Memorable Thanksgiving

Thanksgiving is one of our favorite holidays ... there are a millionand-one yummy recipes to try. (We can diet after the new year, wouldn't you agree?). Here's one of our favorite desserts!

Tired of pumpkin pies this Thanksgiving? Try this instead:

Apple Pie Bars by My Baking Addiction



https://www.mybakingaddiction.com/a pple-pie-bars-recipe/

